
Year 2 Newsletter 9 
Friday 17th November 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
 
In English this week, we have been retelling the opening of the story ‘Baba Yaga’.  
We have looked at three different types of openings that will all entertain the  
reader. First, we looked at setting descriptions and using adjectives and  
prepositions. Then, we sped up the writing to include action by using  
powerful verbs and adverbs. Finally, we focussed on character description  
and described the evil witch Baba Yaga.  
 
In our Maths lessons this week, we have continued to apply our column addition knowledge. We 
have explored how to transfer this knowledge from our packets to paper, following the layout 
below. 

 
We then explored crossing the tens boundary. If there are more than ten ones, then we must 
exchange those ten ones for one ten. It was a tricky concept to understand but we all had a really 
good try.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nativity rehearsals are well underway. The songs are coming along 
nicely and we are certainly witnessing some fabulous acting whilst setting 
the scenes.  
 
 
We wanted to say a big thank you to all those in 2C who have kindly 

donated for our Friday Bake Sale.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 team       


